
From:   
Sent: 11 February 2025 12:15 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/00728Druid Stoke Avenue 
 
 
With reference to above we would like to object yet again to the building of a house in the garden of 
8 Druid Stoke Avenue. 
 
We feel it will spoil the view from our property but most of all up set our friends and neighbours who 
have been amazing neighbours over the last 30 plus years and who will be devastated by this 
development. 
 
Regards 
 
Mr and Mrs F McLeod 
 




